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REPORT ON KILLISICK COURT AND ITS USE AS SHELTERED 
ACCOMODATION  
 
(Councillor Creamer left the meeting) 
 
The Scrutiny Officer reported that following the instigation of the Chair 
of the Committee, a working party of Elected Members had been 
established and following investigation, had re-examined some of the 
issues associated with the Cabinet decision to close and re-designate 
the use of Killisick Court.    
 
Two reports were submitted at appendices 1 and 2. 
 
After consideration it was:- 
    
 
RESOLVED: 
 
That both reports be forwarded to Cabinet. 
 
(Councillor Creamer returned to the meeting) 
 

 


